
 Announcements 
 July 20, 2025  

 

Juice and Cookies: It’s juice and cookies time!!! Please join our host, Judy 

Dallaway, after the service at the Carleton Cathcart entrance to the church. 

 

FundScrip: Did you know that the Fundscrip program has access to over 200 

retailers? Thank you to everyone for supporting us with your purchases of gift 

cards. If you would like more information, please contact Nicole @ 

stthomasfundscrip@gmail.com. Our next order will be placed on the last Monday 

in July. All orders are due by Sunday, July 27 at 9 pm.  

 

Name Tags: Please see the board at the back of the sanctuary for your name 

tag. We are asking that it be worn to assist our interim priest, Archdeacon Rob 

Davis, in getting to know us.  

 

Foodbank: The Stittsville Food Bank is asking for school supplies: Pens, pencils, 

crayons, pencil crayons, scribblers, and math (compass) sets. Please put in food 

bank baskets at the back of the church. Thank You. 

 

ACW Clothing Sale: The ACW women will hold their next Blowout Clothing Sale 

on Friday, August 15th and Saturday, August 16th. There is much to do between 

now and then and the team are looking for volunteers to help sort, set up, and 

clean up after. If you are interested in helping, please email Diane Clement at 

bill.di@sympatico.ca or Pam Hazen at pam_hazen@me.com.  

 
Prayer and a Pint: Prayer and a Pint: Our men’s group will be meeting on 

Thursday, 7th August 2025. for more details, please contact Dave Hazen at 613-

831-3093. 
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